Mrs. Mayer has changed the Birthday bulletin board to October, so if any September birthday celebrants would like their cupcake decoration, stop by attendance before 1st period this week to pick it up.

Senator Marc Panepinto is having an essay contest entitled: "What Are You Thankful For This Year". Please submit your essay, poetry or art work for inclusion in the Thanksgiving Day Schowcase. All entries must be sent electronically: www.panepinto.nysenate.gov The deadline for entries will be 11/19/2015.

There is still time to sign up for intramural girl's soccer. Last day to sign up is the 9th! If you have a permission slip signed by a parent, you can playFriday. Get one from your PE teachers ASAP!

Any student trying out for a winter sport should see the nurse to verify they have a current physical and other necessary health forms over the next couple of weeks.

Any boy interested playing JV hockey at Kenmore West should attend a meeting <u>Tuesday October 13th at 3:40</u> in the gym. If you can not attend you must see Mr. Badgley

The new Student Council representatives are as follows

Presidents: Dylan Dinunzio and Delaney Ried

Vice Presidents: AiWei Zheng, Ethan Abbate and Erin Zeller

Secretary: Elizabeth Dee

Treasurers: Dominick Stanz, Bartolo Panepinto, Skylar Stychalska, and Isabella Foti

Congratulations to these students the votes were close

Tech Club will be open to 7th graders. Please see Mr. Tepas with questions in room 110. Meetings are Wednesdays after school.